
Dear patients,  

From 30th September, all clinical 

queries will be triaged by a GP.  

A staff member will contact you with 

the outcome.  

 

Please note, we have a zero-tolerance 

policy towards abuse of our staff.  

 

For more information please visit our 

website. 

thelinksmedicalpractice.co.uk 

 

 

Thank you. 

The Links Medical Practice 


